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14 June 2022 

 

LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO, CESO IV 

Regional Executive Director 

Department of Environment and Natural Resources MIMAROPA 

1515 L&S Bldg., Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila 

 

    Attention: Ms. Fatima G. Grate 

                     Member, Regional Technical Working Group in Nutrition 

 

Dear Director Claudio: 

 

Greetings from the National Nutrition Council – MIMAROPA! 

 

As part of the continuous efforts to provide technical assistance to the local government units, we are 

pleased to inform you that we will be conducting a joint activity for the Online Orientation on 

Monitoring and Evaluation of Local Level Plan Implementation (MELLPI) Pro and 

Strategizing Meeting for the Nutrition Shepherding Project on 28 June 2022 (Tuesday), 1:30 PM 

via Zoom. 

 

The MELLPI Pro is part of the updated monitoring and evaluation framework and system developed 

for the nutrition sector which covers the assessment of nationwide initiatives along policy and 

legislation, nutrition service delivery, and capacity building. The system also expanded to measure the 

quantity and quality of the performance of nutrition workers. On the other hand, the Nutrition 

Shepherding Project involves guiding and mentoring of low performing LGUs by the Regional 

Nutrition Shepherding Team to enhance their knowledge and skills on nutrition program management. 

 

In connection, may we earnestly invite Ms. Fatima G. Grate as member of the Regional Technical 

Working Group in Nutrition to join us in this activity? Kindly confirm the attendance on or before 21 

June 2022 through this link: https://bit.ly/confirmMELLPIandShepherding. 

 

Our staff, Ms. Bianca Louise Veronica M. Estrella will closely coordinate with your office regarding 

this matter. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to call us at tel. no. (02) 8252-0069 and 

mobile no. 0915 928 7792 or through email nncmimaropa@gmail.com. 

 

Thank you and we look forward to your favorable response to our request. Best regards! 

  

Very truly yours, 

 

 

MA. EILEEN B. BLANCO, RND, MPA 

Regional Nutrition Program Coordinator 

OIC, National Nutrition Council – MiMaRoPa 
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